
CHARLESTON NAVAL COMPLEX REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY!
NAVAL BASE MUSEUM AUTHORITY

Notice of Cancellation

This notice is sent in compliance with Section 30, Chapter 4 of the South Carolina Code
of Laws, the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act.

The regular meeting of the Charleston Naval Complex RedevelopmentlNaval Base
Museum Authority scheduled for Wednesday; December 11, 2024 has been cancelled.
A notice will be sent prior to the next scheduled meeting.

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to:

Ashley Roberts
(843) 747-0010

Notification Date: November 21, 2024
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